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Ref. No. CB/Migration/Notice/Apr25/2024-25
April 24, 2025
NOTICE

All Concern.

It is hereby notified to all concern that the Bank is going to migrate from its legacy CBS
application to new CBS application on starting from 25/04/2025 EOD, in order to
provide up to date Banking facilities to our esteemed customers. We will be going live in
the new platform on 28/04/2025 at the starting of schedule banking hours. For the
said reason, few of the Banking services may be interrupted. Our IT team is working
tirelessly to reinstead the service at its full length within stipulated time. Necessary
communication regarding the matter has already been provided to all the customers of

the Bank via SMS.

All customers of the Bank are cordially requested to bear with us during this period in
order to offer better and up to date Banking services to you. All staff of the bank will be

at your service from 28/04 /2025 with new offerings & services.

All Staff of the Bank are hereby ordered to address customer concern and intimate them

regarding system upgradation activity.

Happy Banking, Proud to be a Cooperator.

Chief ager

| Chief Manager
; Ea'stern & North-East Frontier
> Railway Co-operative Bank Ltd.
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